
San Diego USATF

Meeting of the Board of Directors

FGM Office, San Diego

July 14, 2010

1. President Jay Beltz called the meeting to order at 7:10pm.  In attendance were 
Lolitia Bache and  Adam Henderson.

2. Approval of pending minutes was postponed to the next meeting.
3. Treasurer Lolitia Bache gave the Treasurer’s Report.  Accounting reports are still 

outstanding for two JO XC meets of 2009 and the JO T&F meets of 2010.
4. A discussion was held on financial issues of an association youth club.  President 

Jay Beltz will email out to Board members recommendations concerning the issue 
made by a Board Panel at a hearing held on June 30, 2010.

5. A track racewalk association championship will be held at Cuyamaca Collge.
6. President Jay Beltz adjourned the meeting at 8:10pm.

Lolitia Bache
Acting For Secretary


